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As a rural Oregonian, I support this SB 1518. I am deeply concerned about the lack 

of stringent building codes that need to be implemented to reduce our GHG 

emissions-more strict codes are part of the answer.  It is not correct to inhibit those 

communities that want to do their fair share of interventions to combat climate 

change 


